	[image: ]

Professional Floor Covering
713 Park Ave.
Beaver Dam WI, 53916

Dear Professional Floor Covering Family Member,

Congratulations on your recent purchase! We hope you are as thrilled about your new purchase as we are and look forward to an exciting new relationship. As such, we have attached care instructions for your new product. If you happen to lose your care instructions, you will be able to find a copy posted on our website, www.proflr.com.

Once installation is complete we would appreciate additional interaction with you. We want and believe that you will be proud of your new purchase. Consequently, we would like to share your experience both visually and textually with future prospective clients. There are multiple ways that you could assist us in that goal.

[bookmark: _GoBack]First, please give us a review on Google! You can also find us to post reviews on Facebook, Houzz, and Twitter.

In addition to reviewing us online, you could also provide a handwritten testimonial which we would be ecstatic to post to our website.  
Another avenue with which to help us would be to provide pre/post or just post pictures of your purchase. There is no greater comment someone could get than to be inspired by the purchase you made and making a similar conclusion. You can either email pictures to jonathan@proflr.com or provide them in person. We will then post the pictures on our website!
Finally, the greatest compliment that we could receive from you is a referral of your friends and family members. Please let your friends and family members know to tell us that you referred them. We would like to invite as many people into the Professional Floor Covering family as possible. Friends and family can interact with us on any site listed above or we can reach us via our website, www.proflr.com. 

Again, welcome to the Professional Floor Covering family and congratulations on your new purchase!

Regards,

Professional Floor Covering Staff
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